
 
 
 
 
Date: October 11, 2022 

To: Wildfire Mitigation Plans (WMPs) Service List (OEIS_WMPS@LISTSERVICE.CNRA.CA.GOV) 

Docket: 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Updates (2022-WMPs) 

Subject: Extension of the evaluation timeframe for Bear Valley Electric Service Inc.’s revised 
2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update 

 

Dear Wildfire Mitigation Plan Stakeholders: 

Bear Valley Electric Service Inc. (BVES) timely submitted its 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
Update (2022 Update) on May 6, 2022. Energy Safety issued a Revision Notice to BVES on July 
22, 2022. In the Revision Notice, Energy Safety indicated it would issue a Draft Decision on 
BVES’s revised 2022 Update on October 17, 2022. BVES timely submitted a Revision Notice 
Response and a revised 2022 Update on August 29, 2022, after requesting and being granted a 
one-week extension by Energy Safety.  
 
Based on this one-week extension and BVES submitting a substantially revised 2022 Update in 
response to the Revision Notice, Energy Safety finds that an extension of the previously 
indicated date of issuance of its Draft Decision is necessary to complete its evaluation. Energy 
Safety hereby extends its previously indicated date for publishing its Draft Decision on BVES’s 
2022 Update to Monday, October 31, 2022. 
  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lucy C. Morgans  
Program Manager | Electric Safety Policy Division  
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
 


